
Part-time Superintendent vacancy 

Invites applications for the position of 

PART-TIME SUPERINTENDENT (.6 FTE) 

PORT ORFORD 

LANGLOIS 2CJ 
SCHOOL DISTRICT 

The Port Orford-Langlois School District Board of 

Directors is seeking a leader with an outstanding 

record in the field of education to serve as 

Superintendent beginning July 1, 2023. The position is 

part-time (0.60 FTE) and the School Board anticipates 

a beginning total compensation package, with a salary 

range of $65,000 to $75,000. Benefits and deferred 

compensation will be included. The successful 

candidate must have experience as an administrator, 

excellent communication skills, unquestionable integrity 

and be willing to be involved in the community. 

Location: Port Orford, Oregon I Enrollment: 235 students 

Salary: $65,000 to $75,000 annually, plus benefits 

The District is an equal opportunity employer and educator. 

Closing Date: January 25, 2023 I Start Date: July 1, 2023 









More information regarding the position and the 

application process, contact: 

Sarah Herb, Executive Search and Events Specialist 

sherb@osba.org I 503.400.30471800.578.6722 
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